
Summer 2023

Hardwick and Cambourne

Community Primary School PTA

Registered Charity Number: 1122748

Facebook Page 

Date for the next PTA
meeting: 

If you're interested in joining
our volunteer list, or have a
question please email us at:



ptachair@googlegroups.com 

Tuesday 6th June - 7.30pm at
Cambourne Primary School.
Please do consider coming to join us.

We do have our own Facebook page for

information and reminders about future

events. Please find us at Hardwick and

Cambourne Community Primary School-

Cambourne Campus PTA

The PTA is a registered charity whose
aim is to raise money in a fun and
sociable way, to provide both schools
with extra funding.



This is then spent on equipment and
resources to enhance your child's
educational experience and the school's
facilities.

A note from the Co-Chairs 

Contact Us

Why do we have a PTA?

Uniform 

Thank you for your generous
donations of second hand
uniform over the last term. 
We are having our next second
hand sale on Friday 21st April.
This will take place in the
playground after school. 
 

Welcome back to school. We hope you all had
a lovely Easter break.



We would like to once again say a massive

thank you to you all for continuing to support
us through our first year as Co-Chairs.



The PTA is a charity, run by a committee of
volunteers. All of our events are organised

and run by us. However without the support
of the school, staff, parents and children, not
to mention the amazing other members of the

PTA committee and parent volunteers who
give up their time to be able to run these

events, we wouldn't be able to do it. 



We have a super Summer term lined up and
hope to continue to organise lots of fun
events for the Hardwick and Cambourne

Primary School families.



Lisa(Rothen) and Kym (Ellis) 

 



Cake sale 
Friday 21st April






Uniform Sale
Friday 21st April




Break The Rules Day 
Friday 19th May  






 
Car Boot Sale

Sunday 21st May


 
Father's Day Gift Shop 
Friday 16th June 



 
   Cambourne Fayre

Friday 23rd June 

Cake Sale
Friday 7th July 


Virtual Balloon Race
10th-16th July






Year 6 Leavers Party
Tuesday 18th July

Full information and event details will be
released closer to each event.



We will put up posters for events in classrooms,
around the school and in our notice board next
to the office. In addition to these we will send
out PTA emails and all details will also be
shared on our Facebook page, along with
reminders.



Most of these events and fundraisers are
pre-bookable via 
www.pta-events.co.uk/hardwickcambourne

At events which are not pre-paid for such as
cake sales, uniform sales and our summer fair,
we are able to accept cash and card
payments.
 

Event Information!

These are commission-based fundraising and do
not cost you anything extra to help support the
PTA. 

Easy Fundraising 
Go to www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
hardwickandbluepta
Sign up to raise commission on your shopping.
It's available on a wide range of shops and wont
cost you anything extra to shop via the website.
You can also download the Easy Fundraising app
on the App Store/Google Store. 

Stikins Labels 
We receive 30% commission from this website
www.stikins.co.uk
Our school ID is 35618

My Name Tags 
We receive 24% commission from this website
www.mynametags.com 
Our school ID is 86558

Other ways you can help

Save The Date!




